

"RE-BUILDING THE CITY'S WATER SYSTEMS FOR THE 21ST CENTURY"

Sewerage & Water Board of NEW ORLEANS

MITCHELL J. LANDRIEU, President SCOTT JACOBS, President Pro-Tem 625 ST. JOSEPH STREET
NEW ORLEANS, LA 70165 • 504-529-2837 OR 52W-ATER
www.swbno.org

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE May 27, 2016

Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819

SWB Will Be Closed on Monday in Observance of Memorial Day

The Sewerage and Water Board's main office at 625 St. Joseph Street and the Customer Service Center on 4021 Behrman Place, Suite M-2 will be closed for business on Monday, May 30, 2016 in observance of Memorial Day. In the event of an emergency, customers should dial 52WATER (529-2837).

Regular business hours will resume on Tuesday, May 31, 2016.

###